
Memo frlo : AU/EIIN/O7 0 122

Notice
'All the 1" year PG students of Electrical Engineering department are hereby

notified to submit their choices of specialisation (Power System or Control

System) to the office of the Heacl of the Department by 20th October 2022.

'l'hcy also arc informed that as per mcmo. AtJ/ItljGl0533l22 dated l2ll0l22
thc classes lor 1't year PG studenls starLed from 17th October 2022. All thc

students are therefore, instructed to attend their classes regularly. As per

UGC norms 15% attendance is mandatory for all the students.

I)r. I(umpa Saha

IIoD (Olficiating),
Dcpartmcnt ol- Illcctrical lingineering.
Al ialr Urriversity, Kolkata-700 I 60

An UGC and AICTII approved autonomolls institution undcr thc Dcpartmcnt of Minority Alfairs and Madrasah lldr-rcation, Govt-, of

phone: 033 2367 t 434 t t 4ir, rr ourrr rl.]i)l]lirr rr.r r 4 3r ; website: www.ariah.ac.in

DE,I'AIT'f MI]NT OI] L,I,N,C]'RICAI, I]NGINIIEITING

\*

&


